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BUILDING SAFETY DEPARTMENT REMINDS PUBLIC OF RISKS TO HIRING
ILLEGAL CONTRACTORS

CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis Building Safety Department would like to remind
homeowners about the dangers of hiring illegal contractors, including those seeking to repair
roofs after hail damage. Before hiring a contractor for your home or business, it is important to
confirm that they have a current, valid contractor’s license and that they are a registered business
with the City of Clovis. To confirm business registrations, please contact the City of Clovis
Finance Department at (575) 769-7827.

Ensuring safe construction activities is a priority of the Building Safety Department, and before
you hire a contractor for your home or business, please ensure that their business is legitimate
and that they are qualified to safely undergo construction.

For questions or concerns regarding contractors or other construction matters, please contact the
Building Safety Department at (575) 769-7829.
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